CHAPTER HIGHLIGHTS / FAITS SAILLANTS DES CHAPITRES

Newfoundland and Labrador Health Libraries Association (NLHLA)

Some NLHLA members have been on the move recently. Here are a couple of updates on member transitions.

George Beckett

On December 31, 2011, George Beckett retired from Memorial University's Health Sciences Library. Among many accomplishments, George has served as Associate University Librarian (Health Sciences) since 1991, and had been with Memorial since 1981.

Sue Fahey

Sue Fahey has accepted the position of Head, Acquisitions/Electronic Resources & Serials at Memorial University's Queen Elizabeth II Library. She began in this position in January. This marked Sue's departure from the Health Sciences following almost ten years as a Public Services Librarian with the University's Health Sciences Library.

Shannon Gordon

NLHLA President E-mail: sgordon@mun.ca